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Acts of Provocation Against the Muslim Community 

We express deep concern and sorrow over recent reports of provocative actions targeting 
members of the Muslim community in Singapore. 

Such acts threaten the fabric of our society and undermine the values of mutual respect and 
peaceful coexistence that Singapore has long upheld. As Christians, we are called to love our 
neighbours and live in peace with all. Each of us has a role to play in fostering understanding and 
goodwill to our community, including those of different faiths. 

Singapore stands as a global example of religious harmony, built through many years of 
continuous and deliberate effort. We should not take this harmony for granted.  

We urge all Christians, and our Muslim friends, to remain steadfast in upholding the principles of 
respect, tolerance, and solidarity. Let us do all we can to build a cohesive and resilient society—
one that stands firm against those who seek to sow discord. 

May peace, love, and understanding guide our actions as we work together to preserve the 
harmony that makes Singapore home to all. 

“Finally, brothers, rejoice. Aim for restoration, comfort one another, agree with one another, live 
in peace; and the God of love and peace will be with you.”  
         ~ 2 Corinthians 13:11  
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